
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

TETON COUNTY, IDAHO 
July 14, 2025 

 
Pursuant to established procedure, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Teton County Board of County 
Commissioners will hold a public hearing in the Commissioners’ Chamber located on the First Floor 
(lower level, southwest entrance) at 150 Courthouse Drive in Driggs, Idaho on Monday July 14, 2025 
beginning at 9:00 am. 

9:00 am PUBLIC HEARING: Road Vacation/Abandonment/Addition Application:  Driggs 
Acquisition LLC applied for a Road Vacation/Abandonment/Addition Application to vacate N 1000 W.  
A map of this proposed vacation is available on the Teton County website.   

Location:  Section 22 & 23 T5N R45E 

ADJOURN 

Documents and information on the proposal are available for public viewing in the Teton County 
Public Works Director’s Office at the Courthouse between the hours of 9 a.m. and 5 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, and online at www.tetoncountyidaho.gov. To view these items, go to 
Departments & Services and select Public Works.  Then select the “N 1000 W Vacation” item in 
the Additional Information Side Bar.  For further information, contact Darryl Johnson at (208) 
776-8222, djohnson@co.teton.id.us, or 150 Courthouse Drive, Driggs, ID 83422.  

Written comments may be dropped off at 150 Courthouse Drive, Rm. 107 (Engineer’s Office), 
Driggs Idaho 83422; faxed to (208) 776-6519; or emailed to djohnson@co.teton.id.us. Written 
comments must be received by 5:00 p.m., July 9, 2025 to be incorporated into the packet of 
information provided to the Board prior to the hearing.  Public comments at this hearing are 
welcome.  
 

First Publication June 11, 2025 
Second Publication July 2, 2025 

 
 
 


